
CAO REPORT        June 13, 2017 

 

 
1. Recreational Facility: 

a. Grand Opening – waiting for response from Mayor and Reeve. 
 
2. Arena Renovations – RFP is out and due June 30, 2017; many companies have expressed 

interest and have conducted on-site visits. 
 

3. Old Medical Clinic – One of two interested persons from last Regular Council meeting (In Camera) 
has indicated that they may not rent/lease the facility due to “not friendly atmosphere/relationship 
with the Town.  This may be due to a recent sewer issue where the resident/interested person 
was insistent that the Town claim responsibility without having all the facts presented. 
 
 

4. Natural Gas Distribution – waiting for a quote from a financial analysist company to conduct 
financial review.  Answers to questions:  verbatim; see attached. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Outstanding Items: 

 Potential Residential Lots; currently a park on 47 Street north of 53 Avenue (Tabled until road construction in area 
begins and have public input) 

 Annexation (Discussions will be made throughout the year at RAPID meetings) 

 EDC/EDO Update  (April 22, 2014 Council tabled this item until after Economic Development Committee meeting) 

 Road/Infrastructure Funding Formula 

 Adult Learning Request for funding 

 Corporate Review/Roles and Responsibilities Course/Financial Indicator Graphs/Strategic or Sustainability Planning 

 


